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City Council Opening

The City of Benton is accepting resumes from citizens who reside in Ward 4 for position 2 and
who are interested in serving on the City Council to fill an opening that will serve from January 1,
2025 until December 31, 2028. A Ward Map is available on the City of Benton website
www.bentonar.org/city-council. The position will be filled by a majority vote of the active Council
members. Compensation shall be $15,053 annually. The deadline to respond is noon, Monday,
December 16, 2024. Interested parties should submit their resume and cover letter either via
mail to City of Benton Human Resources, PO. Box 607, Benton, AR 72018-0607, deliver to 114
S. East Street or via e-mail to Human.Resources@bentonar.org.
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